
From: Hale, Kimberly
To:

Subject: OMD Coronavirus Update
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 12:57:47 PM

To all EMS personnel-

The Office of the Medical Director, and Dr. Goodloe specifically, are continuing monitoring hourly
updated information regarding the coronavirus originating from a market in Wuhan, China in the
past several weeks, including the growth of confirmed illnesses from this specific coronavirus.

As of Wednesday afternoon 1300 hrs Central Time, no specific precautions for our EMS system
beyond standard respiratory illness precautions are indicated. As communicated last week, this may
change and we will assuredly advise in a timely manner if it does.

We are open to any specific questions if you have them.

Dr. Goodloe
 
 
 
Thank you!
Kimberly Hale
Administrative Assistant
Medical Control Board-Office of the Medical Director
(918)596-3147
kimberly.hale@emsa.net
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